
 
  

PROJECT:  SR 408 MILLING & RESURFACING FROM LAKE 

UNDERHILL BRIDGE TO YUCATAN DRIVE 

 

The Central Florida Expressway Authority (CFX) is resurfacing State 

Road 408 (Spessard L. Holland Expressway) between Lake Underhill 

Bridge and Yucatan Drive. The work will update the roadway, giving 

drivers a smoother ride. The 1.7-mile project also calls for improving 

traffic flow by restriping to add a fourth dedicated E-PASS lane in 

each direction on SR 408 at the Conway Open Road Tolling (ORT) 

Lanes. 

 

An average of 142,700 vehicles a day currently travel this stretch of  

SR 408.  That number is expected to increase to 197,550 by 2028.   

 

During construction, nearby residents and property owners may 

experience some noise, vibration and dust. The Central Florida 

Expressway Authority will take steps to minimize the impact of 

construction to the extent possible on the surrounding community. 

 

 

 

 

LANE CLOSURES 

 
During construction, temporary lane closures on SR 408 will be 

necessary to accommodate work. To minimize the impact of 

construction to motorists traveling on SR 408, lane closures will 

only be allowed from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m., Monday through Friday. 

Weekend lane closure times will vary.  There also will be some 

ramp closures at Conway Road, Andes Avenue, and Semoran 

Boulevard. Ramp closures are allowed only from 12 a.m. to  

4 a.m.  Drivers should also be aware of lane shifts throughout the 

project.   

 

 

WORK ZONE SAFETY 
 
 
For the safety of motorists and work crews, speed limits will 
be strictly enforced during construction. Speeding fines are 
doubled in work zones when workers are present. Motorists 
are reminded to change lanes for safety when they see 
Road Rangers assisting other motorists or flashing lights – 
it’s Florida law. 
 
Distracted driving is a major cause of traffic accidents. 
Even just two seconds of distraction time doubles the 
chances of an accident. Use your cell phone when stopped 
and never text while driving. Instead, “Designate a Texter.” 
For details, click: www.WhosYourDT.com. 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION 

 

For more information contact the Public Information Officer:  

 

Phone: 407-383-5817 

E-mail: construction@CFXway.com 

Website: www.CFXway.com 

Follow us on Twitter @DriveEPASS for current project 

information. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

QUICK 
FACTS 

PROJECT START 
Construction is scheduled 
to begin June 19, 2017. 

ESTIMATED COMPLETION 
Construction is expected to take approximately 6 months 
and to be completed in January of 2018. 

PROJECT COST 
Estimated $6.1 million 
for construction  

           PROJECT MAP (SEE REVERSE FOR LARGE MAP) 
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